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As informed by the Ministry of Infrastructure and the Environment of the Netherlands / 
Authorised competent body NIWO, 85 annual ECMT licences for 2011 were issued with a minor 
printing error.  
 
The date of issuing of these licences - 23 .11.2010 was entered also on the first line of the 
licence first page, indicating a validity period of these licences from 23.12.2010 to 31.12.2011. 
 
As the ECMT Licence itself indicates clearly the year of its validity (2011) on its first page, and 
since the 2011 year has already started, this error cannot have any practical significance.  
  
Therefore all Member delegations are kindly requested to inform their control authorities on this 
error and ask their leniency during border crossing and en route control procedures. 
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